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Terrebonne Parish Continues Oil Spill Contingency Planning 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Terrebonne Parish President Michel Claudet announced Monday afternoon that Terrebonne Parish was 

still actively engaged in monitoring and contingency planning in response to the Transocean BP Horizon 

oil spill.   “I was on a conference call on Sunday and Monday with President Barack Obama and Admiral 

Thad Allen of the Coast Guard in response to local concerns and issues,” stated President Claudet. 

 

Terrebonne Parish Public Safety and Emergency Operations officials as well as Sheriff Vernon Bourgeois 

also attended an informational briefing and planning session sponsored by Governor Bobby Jindal 

Saturday night in Baton Rouge.   

 

As of Monday afternoon, NOAA forecasts tracks for the oil movement show Terrebonne Parish not to be 

in the strike area yet Terrebonne Parish officials are not putting their guard down.  Parish officials met 

again Monday morning and poured over maps of coastal Terrebonne Parish to coordinate with State 

and Federal officials on the critical areas of Terrebonne’s coast that must be protected should the spill 

come this way.  

 

Also, parish officials are coordinating with the Coast Guard to identify locations that training can be 

provided to local fisherman and boat owners on safe response to the incident.  This training should 

begin by mid-week and more information will be forthcoming on this. 

 

President Claudet encourages local residents to visit to the Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 

website for timely and accurate information about the spill.  The website is www.tpcg.org. 
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